
	
  

Community Announcements 
January 9, 2012 

 
This Friday, January 13th is listed as a student assessment day on the Denver Public Schools 
calendar.  Students will not report to school, classes will not be in session on Friday and DPS 
buses will not run. This is also a reminder that the school and offices will be closed on Monday, 
January 16th for the Martin Luther King Holiday.  Offices will reopen at 7:00 am on Tuesday, 
January 17th. 

In preparation for the 12/13 Choice of Studies meeting this Thursday, January 12, 2012 for 
grades 8-11, we have changed all student passwords into IC student portal.  Parent accounts were 
not touched.  Student username and password information is listed below. 
 

Student Username 
Six digit DPS ID number 

 
Student Password 
First initial, last initial, 6-digit birthday   
For example, John Smith born August 6, 1999 would be js080699 
 

If you are a current DSA student and you are planning to return to Denver School of the Arts in 
the fall of 2012 you do not need to complete a School Choice form.  If you are planning on 
leaving DSA in the fall you must submit a School Choice form by the district deadline of 
January 31, 2012.  You may obtain a copy of the school of choice form in the DSA main office 
or on the Denver Public Schools web site. If you have further questions you may call the DPS 
School of Choice office at (720) 424-3493.	
  	
  
	
  
Parents of senior students, seniors may have a formal cap and gown picture taken by Lifetouch 
on Tuesday, January 17th.  This is voluntary. Lifetouch will be at the senior class meeting on 
Wednesday, January 11th to show what the pictures look like, the cost and how to sign up. 
Senior students will order their caps/gowns/tassel/announcements from Jostens 
on Wednesday and Thursday, January 18th and 19th.  Seniors with the last name A through L 
will order their cap/gown/announcement on Wednesday, January 18th and seniors with the last 
name M through Z will order their cap/gown/announcement on Thursday, January 19th.  Jostens 
will be at the senior class meeting on January 11th to explain the details. 
 
We ask that ALL senior parents visit the senior website.  You can find it under the parent tab on 
the DSA website.  It answers all your graduation questions including tickets, dates, times, 
etc.  We are starting to get calls about graduation information.  All of this information can be 
found on this senior graduation page. 
	
  


